
Report of Alternate Delegate 
Fall Committee, October 17, 2015 

 
Congratulations to all the members that were elected to their new positions at the Area level 
and thanks to all that stood for an Area position.  
I sent out the Contributions quarterly reports from GSO September 23rd and there were only 
two meetings that had group numbers but no district attached. That is down from the 
previous report which had thirteen. Maybe Robert and Chris can get them cleared or to the 
appropriate district. It was good hearing that some districts sent the reports out to all the GSRs 
and others had them available at the district meeting.  
A big thanks to all the district secretaries and DCMs that send me their district minutes, and 
especially since most of them are sent as a bcc. I enjoy reading what is going on at the districts 
and how well most of them are attended.  
November 7th will be the last Service Orientation workshop that I will be having with the help 
of other Area officers. District 61 is hosting the workshop; it will be at United Methodist 
Church of Geneva in Geneva. 
I will be attending the East Central Regional Conference November 13th-15th in Milwaukee WI. I 
am getting very excited about attending the Conference of Delegates Past and Present for the 
5th time and be able to have the opportunity to participate.   
 
Thank you for allowing me to serve NIA 20. 
 Respectfully submitted, 
 
Kelly L 
Alternate Delegate 
Area 20/Panel 64 


